


ANNISTON CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARINGS
FISCAL YEAR 2020-2021

Notice is hereby given that the Anniston City Board of Education, in accordance with Alabama Code Section 16-12-140, will conduct two public hearings concerning the proposed budget for Anniston City Schools for the 2020-2021 school year. The location and times for the budget hearings are as follows:

Tuesday, September 8, 2020 – 5:00 P.M.
Monday, September 14, 2020 – 5:00 P.M.

Boardroom, Central Office
Anniston City Board of Education
4804 McClellan Boulevard
Anniston, Alabama

[bookmark: _GoBack]A copy of the printed budget will be available on the day of the budget hearing for the public at the above address.
